

61 King Street, Unit 12 Barrie, Ontario, L4N 6B5 Elementary - (705) 733-9625 Secondary - (705) 722-0084 Occasional - (705) 795-8771 Fax - (705) 733-9910 www.oectasimcoemuskoka.on.ca

To: All Secondary Teachers

ers Wednesday February 6th 2019 Memo #11

From: Allyn Janicki Memo #1

OECTA Simcoe Muskoka Retirement Workshop



Date: Saturday April 6th 2019

Time: 9:00 a.m.—4:00 p.m. (approximately)

Location: Barrie Golf and Country Club

Cost: Free for OECTA Simcoe Muskoka

Members, \$30 for non-members.

Morning refreshments and lunch will be provided.

Click here to register. Space is limited.

RESCHEDULED Ontario: Open for Learning Rally against Education Cuts

Due to the potential for poor travel conditions tomorrow the rally that was scheduled to occur on Thursday February 7th, 2019 at MPP Doug Downey's office has been rescheduled for Tuesday February 12th from 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Location: MPP Doug Downey's Office (20 Bell Farm Rd, Barrie ON)



The Ford government has proposed cutting the provincial budget by billions of dollars.

DO YOU WANT PREMIER FORD TO PUT OUR WORLD-RECOGNIZED PUBLIC EDUCATION SYSTEM AT RISK BY CUTTING \$1 BILLION IN THE NEXT BUDGET?

Click <u>here</u> to RSVP and pledge your support.

Send a clear message to our MPP's that

Ontario is Open for Learning